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5 December 1962

Dear Feza: /

From T. D. I learn that you might welcome a
year here next year., I hope that that is so; and when
I have the word from you, I shall consult my colleagues
and we will put our favorable thoughts on paper. It
would seem to me just right that you come back again
very soon.,

With warm good wishes to you both,

(Leload (] L

Robert Oppenheimer

o

Dr. Feza Gursey

Physics Department

Middle East Technical University
Ankara

Turkey



Bogazlgl Onlversites
Arglv ve Doklmantasyon Merkez!
Kigisel Argivierle [stanbul'da Bilim, Koltor ve Egitim Tanhi

Feza Glirsey Koleksiyonu
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